
  

Easter Disco 
Friday 24th March 

 
  

Join us in celebrating Easter with a Disco. 

As usual, this will be for children only and will be supervised by FOSSA and school staff. The sessions are 

as follows…  

  

Reception from 3:40pm to 4:30pm   

  

Year 1 from 4:40pm to 5:30pm   

  

Year 2 from 5:40pm to 6:30pm   

  

Children should be dropped off at the main school office at the beginning of their disco, and collected 

from the playground outside the Year 2 classrooms at the end of their disco. They may of course wear 

their best party clothes!  

  

Tickets will cost £2 each and include unlimited drinks of squash. PLEASE could ALL children bring their 

water bottles (which we will keep filled) to reduce plastic waste. There will be a DJ to provide music, 

dancing, and of course disco lights!  

 

FOSSA’s ‘pocket money shop’ will also return so children may also like to bring up to £1 along in a named 

purse, wallet or bag. Please note, they will need to be responsible for this for the duration of the disco!   

  

Tickets can be purchased from the school office between now and the day of the disco. Cash payments 

are the only payment option at the moment due to card machine technical issues. We’re really looking 

forward to it!   

  

Thank you once again for your continued support!  

 

FOSSA 

     
Sparhawk Avenue, Sprowston, Norwich,NR7 8BU   

Tel ephone : 01603 406406   
office@sparhawk.school   
w w w.sprowstonsparhawk.norfolk.sch.u k   

 

http://www.sprowstonsparhawk.norfolk.sch.uk/
http://www.sprowstonsparhawk.norfolk.sch.uk/
http://www.sprowstonsparhawk.norfolk.sch.uk/
http://www.sprowstonsparhawk.norfolk.sch.uk/
http://www.sprowstonsparhawk.norfolk.sch.uk/

